See comments in Red below

Jim

From: Thaddeus L. Cohen

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2017 9:24 AM

To: James Bouquet <jbouquet@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Gary Volenec <gvolenec@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Angela Budde <abudde@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: FW: TWAB Agenda

Jim / Gary

Do you have any comments on Mr. Volpian discussion items that can inform TWAB.

Thaddeus

From: Angela Budde

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 4:14 PM

To: Thaddeus L. Cohen <tcohen@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: FW: TWAB Agenda

From: BEN VOLPIAN [mailto:bvol@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 4:10 PM

To: Angela Budde <abudde@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: TWAB Agenda

Angela,

| would like to have the following put on the TWAB Agenda for our Jan. 25 meeting:

1) Police Athletic League (PAL) building -

a) Discussion to include extending the area of the Horse Stables' corral to the far side of
the property. No Comment

b) Discuss a request for the installation of 6 Pickleball Courts on the front lawn of the
property, as the local association is looking to expand the sport to include kids and
young adults, and to continue with their tournaments - which include out-of-town
visitors. No Comment. In conflict with Master Plan calling for a multi-purpose field in
that area.

2) Amphitheater -

a) What are the plans to keep the noise level down to an acceptable

level? Amphitheater location (at the far end of the park) and orientation (out to sea to
the southwest) was established in the Master Plan based on minimizing noise. Half
shell design will direct sound to the southwest, away from Bahama Village and
Tampoa. Events will be required to file a permit with the City where noise
considerations (operating hours, etc.) can be addressed.

b) What if any traffic control and parking is being discussed by the city at this

point? Parking will be available in paved lots throughout the park and the grassed
parking area across from the Amphitheater. Traffic control will be addressed on a case
by case basis (e.g., Keys stock, boat races, Ocean fest, etc.). Events will be required to
file a permit with the City where traffic control considerations can be addressed.

Ben Volpian
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